
 

 

 

 

  

                                                              
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Postponement of the 57th Committee of SADC Stock Exchanges 
(CoSSE) meeting and 2nd SADC Broker’s Networking Session 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise 

stakeholders on the postponement of the 57th Committee of SADC Stock 

Exchange (CoSSE) meeting and 2nd Broker’s Networking Session that was 

scheduled from 11 to 13 March 2020. 

 

Due to the CoronaVirus (Covid 19) Outbreak, the Southern African 

Development Community (SADC) Secretariat has temporarily suspended 

all SADC events therefore the CoSSE Secretariat together with the ZSE 

decided to postpone the CoSSE meeting and Broker’s Networking Session 

to a later date. The ZSE will advise all stakeholders of the new dates in due 

course. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 
For any information, contact 
 
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange 
Business Development Department 
+263 24 2886830-5 
Email: tbepe@zse.co.zw 
 
 

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 
 

 
Justin Bgoni 
Chief Executive Officer  
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
Date of Issue: 09 March 2020 
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